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Celebrating Our Physicians on 
National Doctors’ Day 

Your Skill and Dedication Make a Difference 

Dear Provider: 

Each year on March 30, we celebrate National Doctors’ Day to honor and recognize the 
tremendous contributions in patient care by physicians like you. We would like to express our 
greatest appreciation for your hard work, expertise, devotion, and compassion. Your 
commitment to patient care is invaluable, and we recognize the enormous impact you have on 
the health and wellbeing of our members every day. 

You are an integral partner in making a difference in the lives of those we serve. We understand 
the health care landscape is ever-changing and full of challenges. Your dedication not only 
helps to improve individual patient outcomes but strengthens health care altogether. 

On behalf of everyone at Florida Blue, thank you for your tireless efforts and the compassionate 
care you provide to our members – for being the heart and soul of health care. We are grateful 
for your collaboration and all you do for your patients and our communities.  

In good health, 

Florida Blue 


